Wolves SC

7505 Bethalto Rd.
Bethalto, IL 62010
Wolves.SC25@gmail.com
618-593-4460

Dear Future Supporter,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Adam Sheppard, and I am writing to you on behalf
of Wolves SC, a passionate and dedicated youth soccer organization in our community. We are
reaching out to local businesses like yours to seek sponsorship and support for our upcoming
season.

Wolves SC is more than just a soccer club; we are a family that fosters teamwork, discipline, and
a love for the game among our young athletes. Our club participates in outdoor, indoor, and
occasional 3v3 matches. We offer a competitive program that is inclusive and affordable. Our
mission is to promote a positive and inclusive environment where young athletes can grow, learn,
thrive on and off the field, and learn the value of dedication and giving back to their community.
We incorporate volunteer work into our character-building activities by encouraging our players
to engage in community service projects. This helps them develop a sense of responsibility,
empathy, and leadership, while also making a positive impact in our community.

We are looking to expand and grow the club in 2025. Our goal is to fill the void between park
and rec and select soccer. We offer a very competitive atmosphere without the costs associated
with select sports. Our coaches and board members are all volunteers, and the money that is
raised goes back into the organization to benefit our players and our mission. We are currently
looking for sponsors to help continue that mission.

As a local business, you play a vital role in the fabric of our community. Your support can have a
significant impact on our club and the lives of our players. Your support will not only help us
achieve our goals but also strengthen the bond within our community. If you have any questions
or would like to discuss this opportunity further, please do not hesitate to contact me. You can
also find us on Facebook at Wolves SC

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you
to make a positive difference in the lives of our young athletes.

Warm regards,

Adam Sheppard
Club President
Wolves SC



